IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR DOG & CAT OWNERS
NEW MILFORD FREE RABIES CLINIC
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Borough of New Milford DPW
February 10, 2024
10:00 AM - 1:00 PM
The New Milford Health Department is hosting a Free Rabies Clinic for
residents of Bergen County. The DPW is located behind Borough Hall,
off Patrolman Ray Woods Lane. Call Joan LePage in the Health
Department at 201-967-7075 if you have any questions.




